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Communication dated 10 July 2013 received 
from the Permanent Mission of the Islamic 

Republic of Iran to the Agency regarding the 
Report of the Director General on the 
Implementation of Safeguards in Iran 

 
 

 

 

 

1. The Secretariat has received a communication dated 10 July 2013 from the Permanent Mission 
of the Islamic Republic of Iran to the Agency enclosing an explanatory note by the Permanent Mission 
dated 5 June 2013, on the report of the Director General on “Implementation of the NPT Safeguards 
Agreement and the relevant provisions of Security Council resolutions in the Islamic Republic of Iran” 
contained in GOV/2013/27 (22 May 2013) together with a letter from the Resident Representative of 
Iran addressed to the Director General. 

2. The communication and, as requested by the Permanent Mission, the explanatory note and the 
letter are circulated herewith for information. 
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